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On the second weekend in March projects and dreams come alive!  Members show-
case their interests, collections and projects.  Dealers join the club to offer members 
and the public treasures from far and wide!  A free door prize drawing starts the fun 
once you enter our doors!  Inside are Faceted Gems and Jewelry, Minerals, Beads, 
Fossils, Treasure Wheel,  Grab Bags, a Silent Auction, Sand Scoop, Lapidary Material, 
Tools and Supplies, Club & Field Trip Information, Fabulous Raffle Prizes, Free Rocks 
for Kids, Demonstrations, Food and Games. Photo by Trudy Krose. 
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Itõs Show Time ! 



Program Meetings: 6:45 - 8:45 PM 
on the third Tuesday of each month  
at the Pasadena Central Library at 
285 E. Walnut Street. Doors open 
at 6pm.  Guests are welcome! 
 
Field Trips are scheduled each 
month. Refer to the bulletin and 
website for date, location and info.  
 
Workshop:  The use of the clubôs 
equipment is available to members 
from 9am to 5pm on the 2nd Sun-
day of each month in our shop at 
123 E. Montecito Ave., Sierra 
Madre. There are two sessions - 
from 9am to 1pm and 1pm to 5pm. 
Equipment proficiency is required 
and instruction is free. Fees are $3 
per session or $5 for a full day. 
Bring lunch! 

 

Membership per calendar year is only 
$20, $15 for a second adult member in 
the same house.  Junior members and 
the third or more members at the same 
house are $10. Initiation fee is $2.00 
per person and membership badges 
are $7.50. Renewals are due by the 
October General Meeting and delin-
quent after December 31st.  Mail 
checks for membership to P.O. Box 
5025, Pasadena CA  91117-0025. 
 
Website: pasadenalapidarysociety.org 
 
Email:  pasadenalapidary@aol.com  
 
Board Meetings: 7:15 PM on the sec-
ond Tuesday of the month at the Ply-
mouth Campus of the Monrovia Adult 
School. Map and directions are on the 
website. All members are welcome to 
attend! 

Safety:  Liability waivers, eye      
protection, closed-toe-flat-heel shoes 
and machinery safe-practices are 
mandatory for all participants. Work-
shops and field trips are for adult 
members and juniors with adult   
supervision.  

Membership Information and Meeting Locations 

FAIR USE NOTICE. This 

publication may contain copyrighted 

material the use of which has not 
been specifically authorized by the 

copyright owner.  

 
We are making such material 

available in our efforts to advance 

the educational understanding of the 
amateur jewelry fabrication and rock 

collecting hobbies. 

 
We believe this constitutes a 'fair 

use' of any such copyrighted 

material as provided for in section 

107 of the U.S. Copyright Law.  

 

If you wish to use material from this 
publication for commercial or 

purposes of your own that go 

beyond 'fair use', you must obtain 
permission from the copyright 

owner.  

Newsletter Articles, ads or      

corrections should be sent to the 

editor: Mark Nelson, 1475 Paseo 

Maravilla, San Dimas, CA, 

91773.  (909) 996-1784 or by 

email to mnelsonair@aol.com 

Officers/Directors present: Marcia 
Goetz, Joe Goetz, Martha Wilson, 
Linda Nelson, Chris Kyte, Carolyn 
Duncan, Ed Imlay & Mark Nelson. 
Absent: Jennifer Jang & Elizabeth 
Weston. Also present: Marléné 
Kyte.  Financials, membership, a 
need to find a new place for board 
meetings and a review of the work-
shop rules were discussed. A full 
report of the meeting is available 
on the Member Tools page of the 
web site.  
 

Linda Nelson was ill this night and 
her program was rescheduled for 
April.  Ed Imlay and Chris Kyte 
gave a detailed presentation of the 
Display Table. 
  
Marcia Goetz showed how to cut 
and line a display case and fielded 
questions from the floor.  Martha 
Wilson showed a power point 
presentation of display cases that 
had won first place in competition 
and discussed what made them so 
attractive. 

April  Meeting  

Officers 
 

Marcia Goetz, President 
(626) 914-5030 

joenmar1@verizon.net 
 

Martha Wilson, Vice President 
(626) 798-9085                          

marthaansley@gmail.com 
 

Linda Nelson, CPA 
Secretary/Treasurer 

(909) 592-1322 
(909) 394-1276 Fax 
lnelsn@verizon.net 

February Board Meeting                 
by Linda Nelson, Secretary 

 Presidentõs Message 

Dear Members,  
 
March is the month we 
hold our annual gem and 
mineral show. This year 
the theme - ñClassical 
Gems and Mineralsò is a 

broad subject and our cases should be 
filled with interesting thingsérocks, gems 
and jewelry using those items in their   
design. As usual, our good friends will be 
at the show and we will enjoy ourselves, 
even though there is work to be done. 

Our meeting after the show will feature 
Janie Duncan as our guest speaker. 
Janie has spoken at our meetings be-
fore and is an interesting and enter-
taining person, her talks are always 
fun. She told me she would surprise us 
with the topic, so we wonôt want to 
miss it! 
 
We are looking forward to some great 
new field trip destinations that were 
scheduled at the Field Trip Planning 
Meeting for the year. We hope youôll 
be able to attend some of them! 
 

The next scheduled field trip takes us to 
Lavic Siding the weekend after our show. 
It is always a great trip and usually good 
weather, although one year we headed for 
home a little early as there was threat of 
snow, and we did get snow on the way 
home.  
 
Iôm looking forward to seeing you all at the 
show! 
 

 éé.. Marcia 
               Marcia Goetz, President 
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Meeting and General Club Information 

The Annual Club Show is held the 
second weekend of March at the 
Masonic Center, 3130 Huntington 
Drive,  San Marino. 

Advertising - a business card size 
ad is available for $99 per year or 
$10 per edition.  Submit text, logos, 
business card or other copy to the 
editor at the address or email listed 
on this page. 
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òRock Talkó 
Janie Duncan, the owner of Janie's 
Jurassic Jewelry, will be our guest 
speaker in March.  Janie is renown 
for her informative Rock Talks,  
History of Beads, Organic Beads 
and a History of Buttons. We are 
keeping the subject of Janieôs talk 
confidential and simply calling it a 
ñRock Talkò.  You will have to attend 
to fully enjoy the details!  Come 
early at 6pm and enjoy coffee and 
refreshments by Trudy Kroseôs re-
freshments committee. 



EDUCATIONAL  OUTEACH  

By Ed Imlay 
Chair, Education Committee           

 
Jennifer Nishimura will be helping me with presen-
tations to youth groups! To schedule my special 
educational presentation to your group or school 
contact me by phone at (626) 286-8215 or by email 
at edimlay@hotmail.com.  

 
Identification: Would you like to know the name of a rock you have      
acquired? Set it on the table at the rear of the meeting room with a note 
asking ñWhat is this?ò If the interior of the stone is not evident, chip a small 
piece off or ñwindowò it (polish a corner) to reveal the interior (if it will not 
damage the appearance of the specimen).  
 
Display Table: For the March meeting, please display any items of general 
interest, especially: workshop projects and items found on field trips. Bring 
some of the items you collected at the field trip, or of Marchôs birthstone - 
Aquamarine.  For fun, wear something to this meeting containing this 
monthõs birthstone!  

      

Edõs Corner 

Ed Imlay at a local school 

Sunshine: Correction: It was Tim Dirkôs  mother 
(not his father) who passed away in January.  Tim 
and Mary had moved back here from Hawaii to be 
with her in her time of need. Ð Trudy Krose    
reports that Sheryl Aitken continues to improve.  Ð 

Ellen Farrellôs mother in law passed away last month during treat-
ment at Mt. San Antonio Hospital.  Ð Jodia McLeodôs husband is 
recovering from triple-bypass heart surgery.  
Ð Do you know anyone who is not feeling up to par, has been sick or lost a loved 

one?  On the silver lining side of things, do y o u  k n o w  w h o  h a s  achieved a 
goal, won a personal victory, or done something that deserves recognition? The Pasa-
dena Lapidary  Society has a Sunshine Committee to send cards and words of 
comfort and support and congratulations to those members who are in need or are 
deserving of it.  Notify Trudy Krose at 323-664-9598 or by email at  
 mikekrose@roadrunner.com. 

Welcome  

New Members !! 
 

Welcome to our new members - Pamela Pursley, an engineer, 
and Kevin Ryan, a film editor!   
 
Share the lapidary and jewelry hobby! Invite your friends and 
neighbors to one of our monthly meetings to learn more about 
the Pasadena  Lapidary Society!    

WORKSHOP  
This Monthõs Workshop Program:   

 
Martha Wilson will continue with her demonstra-
tions on wire working projects. Members will be 
able to work on continuing lapidary projects.  

The Beading Group - Lisa Griffy will be teaching a 
basic level bead project - ñBead Bezelò! Weave a 
bezel of seed beads for any crystal stone,      
cabochon or other piece without a stringing hole. 

Itôs a beautiful way to incorporate a stone into jewelry without a metal     
setting.  
Materials Needed (for a 12mm stone): 

¶ About 50 size 11 Delica beads (adjust as size dictates) 

¶ About 200 size 15 Japanese seed beads 

¶ Beading Thread (such as FireLine, size D) 

¶ Size 12 English Beading Needles 

¶ Beading Scissors 1-1/4 inch blade 

¶ Perfect End Thread Burner 

¶ Choose a round or oval item to bezel. For this technique Lisa will use a 
12mm (1/2in) crystal stone, but you can bring what you have! 

- See more at: http://www.fusionbeads.com/Peyote-Stitch-Bezel 
Call Lisa for questions at 323-332-2222 
 
There are revised workshop rules in effect for the safety of all involved.  See 
them on Page 7 and on the Members section of the web site. 

Carolyn Duncan  
Workshop Chair 

Meeting Refreshments:  
 
Program Meeting Refreshments ñ Thanks to 
Joan Harrison,  Mark Nelson and Nadine Ishizu  
for Februaryôs refreshments!  Becky Fregoso 

and Jennifer Jang are scheduled for the March meeting! 
 
To volunteer to bring refreshments Ð Contact me at (323) 
664-9598 or by email at mikekrose@roadrunner.com. éé. 
éé.. Trudy Krose  

ROCK OF THE MONTH PRESENTATION   
 Listen to Jared Nishimura talk about one of his 
favorite subjects - Fossils!!   
 

To be scheduled to talk about an interesting rock or mineral please 
sign up at the monthly meeting or email Martha Wilson. 
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ñA March born shall always be 
Soothed by Aqua, gem of sea 

This mermaidôs treasured stone you wear 
Will bring happiness, love, affection and care.ò  

Source:  Birthstones.org.uk  

 

Do you extend your social and professional 

network by using Twitter?  Look at what 

Elizabeth Weston has done for our Twitter 

account!  

https://twitter.com/pasalapidary 

Watson to Sherlock Holmes: What kind of rock is this?  

Holmes: Sedimentary, my dear Watson.  


